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We are writing to provide another update on the cyber incident involving PowerSchool’s Student 
Information System – the application used by Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board (DPCDSB) and 
many school boards across North America to store certain student and staff information.  
 
This incident has affected current and former students and staff. Please note that we have also posted 
this notice on our website to notify DPCDSB’s former students and staff who may be affected.   
 
What Happened? 
On January 7, PowerSchool informed DPCDSB and other school boards, both nationally and 
internationally, that it had experienced a cyber incident, and that this incident affected DPCDSB. Since 
then, we have been working with PowerSchool and internal and external experts to determine the 
precise information that was affected. 
 




